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Excellence for every child every day

Rivelin Library
Thanks to our families at Rivelin, the PTA have 
raised enough money to fund our school library 
developments. Next week, a brand new carpet will be 
fitted, followed by new soft furnishings. Today, Mrs 
Horbury and Miss Baker have sent out a library 
survey for children to complete at home, including 
questions about books and decorations. Please help 
your child to complete the survey and send it back to 
school next week. We really value the children’s 
opinions!

Outdoor Disco
Don’t forget about our Outdoor Disco 

on Monday 25th September. The 
playlist is ready!

Issue 3

Outstanding Behaviour
Standards have been impeccably high at Rivelin since the start of 
the new academic year. Our new starters have shown excellent 
learning behaviours and children have risen to the challenge of 
‘Fantastic Walking’ around our communal spaces. Visitors to 
school, including new families and headteachers within the 
locality, have recognised that children at Rivelin follow our Whole 
School Core Values. We are proud of everyone at Rivelin for 
making school a happy place to be. 

Planting and 
Harvesting

Last week the children in 
Reception harvested the 
pumpkins that were sown last 
year. They also planted daffodil 
bulbs and talked about how they 
would flower after Christmas at 
the end of Winter. 


